Brodie, James June 26, 1897.

At this date Brodie was marine superinten-
dent of the Northern Steamship Line.

See letter from Brodie to Hill of this date.

General Correspondence

However, in 1897 Brodie apparently still
superintenied the maintenance of Hill's home
on Summit Ave., and possibly No. Oaks.
See: Brodie to Hill, April 19, 1897.
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